
March Library News 

Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling, 448-2875, ext. 7113, for more information regarding Cormier’s library. 

National Library Week and Family Reading Night 
National Library Week will be taking place April 6-12. The American Library Association and libraries across 
the country will be celebrating the contributions of our nation’s libraries and librarians, and promoting library 
use. We will be kicking off the celebration with a Family Reading Night at the Ashwaubenon Public Library 
on April 10th from 5:30-6:30 pm, so mark your calendars! We will also be giving every student an 
opportunity to earn a free scoop of frozen custard and/or a kid’s meal from Culver’s by visiting the 
Ashwaubenon Public Library and reading at home. Watch for more information about this special night and fun 
program coming home with your child the first week of April! 

Library Book Care Reminder 
If pages become ripped, please send the book back to the library with a note so that the page(s) can be repaired 
with special book tape. We also have had many books returned with the library spine labels and barcode labels 
removed, please make sure your child is NOT removing these very important labels. Being kind to books is 
practiced during library but we need your help at home also. Also please make sure books are being kept in 
the plastic Bee Bags sent home with your child at the beginning of the school year when in their backpacks. If 
you no longer have that bag, any plastic bag such as a Walmart, Target, or Festival bag will work too! 

Spring Break 
Spring Break is going to be here soon (March 24-28).  Please remember to keep library books in a special place 
so they don’t get lost. If your family is traveling at all over break, please be sure to leave library books at home. 

 Contest Results to Raise Funds for RIF    
Back in January during our Biggest Bedtime event here at Cormier, we had a friendly competition between 
Bluey and The Good Egg to raise money for our RIF program where students were able to “vote” with cash to 
win either a “Story Time with Mr. Carter” or an “Eggstra recess with Mr. Carter.” Well, the winning character 
was the Good Egg…so eggstra recess for everyone!! We want to thank all of our students and families for 
helping us raise $471.00. 100% of this money will be used to purchase more RIF books for your kids to take 
home and keep. Again THANK YOU for your support!  

RIF Distribution First week of April 
We will be having our second RIF distribution on Friday, April 4th. Once again, every student will be able to 
choose one brand new book to keep for their very own! Our theme character will be The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar, so we encourage students to wear a rainbow of colors that day to help celebrate reading! Thanks to 
you supporting all our fundraising efforts, the students will have an amazing assortment of books to choose 
from! 
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